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THE BRYN MAWR CLUB OP NEW YORK 

March 34» 1960 

Dear Dr. íbrrater Mora, ¡ 

I want to expresa again the appreciation of the New York Club's 
board and of all the alumnae present for your delightful and 
thoughtful treatinent of our difficult subject» I have had many 
calis from people v/ho were there and some v/ho were not but wished 
they had been when they heard how intere3ting and stimulating lt 
was» V/e don*t know yet whether or not the tapos will be broadoast 
but I think it's quite possible that at least part of them will be» 

lt raúst have been a nuisance for you and your wife to come to New 
York so soon after a atorra - I hope you had some fun to compénsate» 

x If you will send me a note of your expenses, 1*11 see that you get 
**reimbursed prompt}y« 

lt was delightful meeting you and your wife - it made me wish I 
could go back and take some more courses, Thank you both very much» 
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